
Staying active and strong through the winter 

months is so important for older adults. That’s 

why Aldersbridge Physical Therapy and 

Wellness Center is making you a priority! 

 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 23 

10:00AM 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for a presentation on the services offered 

and learn how you can get approved for 1:1 

balance and strengthening sessions. 


